
Items we are looking for:

Milk Cartons

Milk Carton lids

Magazines

Catalogs

Clean tin cans of all sizes

Children’s DVD’s (general)

Shoe boxes

Summer Newsletter 2016
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lacombeschoolageprogram@gmail.com

Well another School year is wrappinig up!

Thank you for growing with us. We look

forward to an enjoyable summer. We have

created the successful summer list to

keep you informed as to what your

children will need in the upcoming

months.

A program plan for July and August will

be posted on our Facbook Page, Website,

and on the Program Parent board in the

Front Entrance.

For those of you traveling please

Dates to Remember

June 3rd Lacombe Splash Park PD Day

June 27th is the last day of School

June 28th Blackfalds Splash Park

June 29th Park Day

June 30th Lacombe Splash Park

We are looking for summer gear for your children that will
help us have a successful summer! Here is our Successful
Summer List:

- Hat

- Sun Screen/Bug Spray

- Towel

- Bathing Suit

- Change of Clothes

- Water Bottle

Some updates and Reminders:

- If there are items repeatedly missing from the successful summer list we will purchase the item and add the cost of
the item to your next invoice

- Kerry Bajema is currently off on sick leave. Thank you for all your get well/ good wishes.

- Fees are due on the 15th of the month, late payments are subject to $45 late fee. Available payment methods include
cheque, cash, and e-transfer to lacombeschoolageprogram@gmail.com

- Closed July 1st

- When off site during the summer the best contact number is Celina’s Cell 403-896-8271
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